6th Annual Honor Our Flag, Our Military and Our Veterans Ceremony





Bring your old flags to be retired with honor

St. Gabriel's Church Meeting Hall/Gym
120 St. Gabriel Way

(just off Virginia Parkway about one block west of Stonebridge in McKinney)

Saturday, May 18th 2:00 to 3:00 p.m.



Top Row: (SAR members) Tom Whitelock, Jack Triggs, John Greer, Bob Norcraft, Wendell Edwards, Donald Babbs, James Johnson

Middle Row: Theodore Reid-DAV, CWO William Roth-DAV, Samuel Allen-Tuskegee Airman, TSGT Ray Lemon-Army Air Corp & Ex POW, Billy Dixon- DAV, Mike Ghormley-DAV

Bottom Row: 2nd Lt.Zaven Masoomian-Army Air Corp & Ex POW, Jim Fouse-US Navy Veteran, Tillman Short-US Army Pearl Harbor Survivor, William Knight-US Navy Veteran *Photos from Mike Ghormley*



The Color Guard for today's ceremony

(left) Bryan Criswell was inducted as new member of the SAR.

(right) The Color Guard posted the colors.









The Boy Scouts collected old flags for retirement.





The old flags were cut into small pieces and retired by burning.